
Nationality and Borders Bill 
 

The Nationality and Borders Bill is due to be debated in the House of Lords from 
Monday 28th February 2022.  
 
TWR has still been waiting for a date to meet with Rebecca Pow (MP) to discuss the 
response we received to our letter of 11th August on this subject, from Tim Pursglove 
(MP) Minister for Justice and Tackling Illegal Migrants. (See our website under 
News>Current Affairs). 
 
Meanwhile, we will be monitoring any amendments put forward by the House of 
Lords, so that we can prepare an appropriate response as the Bill is handed back to 
the House of Commons for its final reading. We are encouraging supporters to do 
the same, in order to be ready to make responses when the date for the Commons 
debate is known. 
 
STOP PRESS: Ukraine: As of today it seems that Ireland has removed the need for 
Ukrainians to have a visa before being given entry to that country, while the UK still 
has this requirement. TWR will be reviewing what we might be saying to the Home 
Office on this issue, via our MPs. 

 


